
GMRSD PTO Meeting Minutes for May 30, 2012 

 

 

The May meeting began at 7:02 p.m.  Attending were 3 officers and 12 parents.  

 

Review of the April 18, 2012 Minutes 

Review of the current Treasurer’s Report  

 

PTO Officers  

  

 1. Unanimously voted in the following Officers:   

 

  President – Kris Freda 

  Vice-President – Carrie Gajda 

  Treasurer – Nickole Whelan 

  Secretary – Kim Spangenberg 

 

 2.  The new PTO officers are looking for another Vice President for the 

2012/2013 school year 

 

Chairpersons 

 The following people volunteered for these committees for the 2012/2013 school 

year: 

 

 1.  Book fair @ Central – Corinne Villante 

 2.  Volunteers Chairperson (for all PTO events) – Kara Lefeber 

 3.  Parent Volunteer Network (volunteers within the schools) – Gloria Leggio 

 4.  Teacher Appreciation @ Liberty – Jennifer Pandorf  

   

Completed Events 

 1.  Administrative Professionals Day  

 2.  Teacher Appreciation Week at Central & Liberty 

 3.  Liberty Field Day 

 4.  Kindergarten Orientation 

 5.  Scholastic Book Fair (BOGO) at Central    

 6.  Dorney Park tickets will be in soon, for those who ordered them.  We sold 

more tickets than last school year. 

 

Upcoming Events 

 1.  Scholastic Book Fair (BOGO) at Liberty is June 4
th

-6
th

 

 2.  Central Field Day – June 1
st
  

 3.  5
th

 Grade Send Off will be at the Belvidere Pool with a DJ, pizza lunch and 

sports for the students.  It is scheduled for June 12
th

, with a rain date of June 13
th

.  

 

 

 



Open Discussion 

 

A parent made a suggestion for next year about giving information regarding PTO events 

to Carol Durna to put in the Great Meadows newsletter throughout the year. 

 

It was also discussed to possibly do a dine out at Leo’s in Hackettstown as it’s under new 

ownership. 

 

 

 

The meeting ended at 8pm 


